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2022 Appointments – Boards, Commissions and Committees 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the recommended appointments to Boards, Commissions and Committees and 
any further direction, as noted by the City Clerk and attached to this report, be 
approved. 

 
History 
Each year, the City of Saskatoon invites applicants to apply to serve on its various 
boards and committees. Advertising was placed in the local newspaper on September 
11 and 13, 2021, as well as on the City’s website, supplemented by social media. 
Electronic posters were provided to the Saskatoon Public Libraries, civic facilities, 
various agencies and educational institutions. Applications were accepted online until 
October 12, 2021.   
 
At its meetings held on October 18 and November 15, 2021, the Governance and 
Priorities Committee considered the applications received for appointment 
recommendations to City Council’s Boards, Commissioners and Committees, with the 
exception of citizen appointments to the controlled corporations, statutory boards, and 
the Saskatoon Airport Authority.  A further report in this regard will be submitted to 
Council’s December Regular Business meeting. 
 
The attached recommendations are for City Council’s consideration at this time. 
 
Attachment 
Recommendations of the Governance and Priorities Committee – 2022 Appointments to 
Boards, Commissions and Committees 
 


